TASHA R. CANDELA
22980 East Thirteen Mile Road • Saint Clair Shores, MI 48082 • 

(586) 285-8911 • tcandela@lsps.org

[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]


  

May 2016
Dear Parent:

Your child has been selected as a Shorian of the Month at Lake Shore High School;  This means that he or she has earned a celebratory, expense-free trip to C.J. Barrymore’s on Wednesday, May 17 and a certificate of recognition for this honor.
Shorians of the Month are selected based on academic performance, personal character, selflessness, or improvement.  Each month teachers nominate a student per grade for selection.  From there, the selections are made.  You should feel quite proud of your son or daughter’s significant achievement as only 32 students are selected each year.  
Here is the agenda for the C.J. Barrymore’s field trip:
9:30 – Meet in front by main office, board bus, and leave Lake Shore High School

10:00-2:00 – Arrive and C.J. Barrymore’s and celebrate (lunch will be provided)

2:30 – Return to Lake Shore High School
Your child will be responsible for any missed work from his or her classes.  If you have any questions regarding this field trip, please let me know.  

Sincerely,

Tasha Candela 
Lake Shore Excellence, Spirit, Pride Advisor
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For the student:

I understand the behavior expectations and agree to be on my best behavior during my visit to C.J. Barrymore’s.
Student’s Name (printed): 


_______________________________________  
Student’s Signature:


_______________________________________

For the parent:

I am aware of this field trip and will gladly support sending my child to celebrate their Shorian of the Month status.  
Parent’s Signature:


_______________________________________    
Email Address:



_______________________________________

Phone Number:



_______________________________________

